
In support of HB 2725, I would like to point out that boats above 4000 pounds (that want to do wakesports)  that would be restricted 
on the upper Willamette make up only 1% of the registered boats within 45 miles of the Newberg Pool.  So....a whopping 99% of the 
boats within range of the Newberg Pool would be unaffected.  All the testimony against this bill comes from the 1% that want to ruin 
the river at the expense of the other 99%.


